
LOGO 

 

COMMON LETTER CARPOOLING 

Subject: JOB CONFIRMATION - ESSENTIAL WORKERS IN THE FISHING INDUSTRY    

 
 

To whom it may concern, 

Following the measures of the Government of Canada that have been put in place regarding COVID-19, 

as well as those of the municipal and provincial legislative assemblies, here is a joint letter for those 

employed in the New Brunswick fishing industry as an essential service worker, as outlined in the 

Government of Canada's Guidance on Essential Services and Features in Canada during the COVID-19 

Pandemic. 

By this letter, I (NAME OF MANAGER)___________________________________ confirm that (NAME OF 

EMPLOYEE) _______________________________________________________is employed in the fishing 

industry as essential services worker. (NAME OF EMPLOYEE) 

_______________________________________needs the ability to move within New Brunswick to travel 

directly between home and work for work purposes. 

Carpool is practiced between members of the same crew of the same boat. Therefore, when necessary to 

access work, carpooling must be allowed 

 
 

Signed, this  __________________________________2020,  in  _________________________ 

 

 

 

___________________________ 

SKIPPER-OWNER 


